FW: 77 Bay View Rd

From: Maureen Hansen <hansen@duxbury-ma.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, August 6, 2024 7:45 PM

To:

Subject: 77 Bay View Rd

Good morning,

I'm writing to confirm that there are no open permits or fees due to the Building department for 77 Bay
View Rd. in Duxbury. Please contact the Collector/Treasurer Dept. at 781-934-1100 x6001 if you'd like to
check on taxes or fees owed to the Town of Duxbury.

Best Regards,

Mauwween Hansen
Municipal Services

Town of Duxbury

878 Tremont St.

Duxbury, MA 02332

781-934-1100 x5486

Hansen@duxbury-ma.gov




